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Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Non-Uniform Day in aid of Change 1s Life (Textile Programme) - Friday 15 July 2022 

We will be holding a non-uniform day to raise money for Change 1s Life (Textiles 

Programme).  This Charity supports children in poverty-stricken countries throughout the year 

to ensure that they have suitable clothing.   

This is a chance for students to express themselves and their individuality whilst also 

supporting other students in helping them feel confident and comfortable in what they choose 

to wear. 

The non-uniform day will be held on Friday 15 July. For non-school uniform, your child needs 

to bring in a donation of £1 in support and/or a donation of an item of clothing no longer 

required.   Money and the clothing donations will be collected on Friday morning, during the 

tutor session.   

Please note that offensive slogans on T-shirts or revealing tops/crop tops/skirts/shorts are not 

allowed. No fashion or extreme haircuts will be accepted, as per the usual school policy. Our 

normal high expectations and rules around students’ behaviour and attitudes is expected 

throughout.  

If you would like to know any more about this Charity and the Textile Programme, please visit 

the website via the following link: https://change1slife.co.uk/textile-program/ 

Thank you in advance for your support. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr A Johnson  and  Senior Student Leadership Group 

Headteacher 
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